Your plans to eliminate natural gas and gasoline vehicles is going to cost new yorkers alot of money.
Trying to eliminate natural gas to homes at this time and future is to much for the electric grid to handle.  You currently have rolling blackouts during the  summer months to help the burden on the grid.  I have already seen that nat grid is now increasing or bills to help pay for the upgrade to the infrastructure of the grid.  This is causing us a great burden in cost.  Then when all is done our electric bills will way higher than they are now.  It will take many years and a lot of money to get the infrastructure up to par.  So this I believe will cause households to spend more money and have solar panels installed on our houses or windmills in our back yards.  Niagara county is already losing valuable farm land because New York Sate government is requiring solar farms to be installed under our vast power line grid in our county.  This then causing the land to be declared brown fields and not farmed unless it is cleaned up.  And the big question is, who will clean it up.  
And now with electric vehicles.  This will also put a burden on the elect grid and take away from the family vacations.  With peoples work schedules they cant afford to be taking extra days for a weeks vacation just to charge their vehicle and look for a charging station on their trips.  A hybrid vehicle is such a better idea for the future vehicles than a fully electric vehicle.
Our economy was so much better off when we were oil independent along with bringing in the tar sand oil.  And our gasoline prices were great.
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